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POINT OF ORDER

[2nd Day

Skoglund raised a point of order pursuant to section 331 of
"Mason's Manual of Legislative Procedure" that the Levi motion
was out of order. The Speaker ruled the point of order not
well taken and the Levi motion in order.

The question recurred on the Levi motion and the roll was
called. There were 67 yeas and 59 nays as follows:

Those who voted in the affirmative were:

Anderson, R.
Backlund
Becklin
Bennett
Bishop
Blatz
Boerboom
Boo
Burger
Carlson, D.
Carlson, J.
Clausnitzer
DenOuden
Dimler

Dyke
Erickson
Fjoslien
Forsythe
Frederick
Frederickson
Frerichs
Gruenes
Gutknecht
Halberg
Hartinger
Hartle
Haukooe
Heap

Hirnle
Jennings, L.
Johnson
Kiffmeyer
Knickerbocker
KVlJIn
Levi
Marsh
McDonald
McKasy
McLanghlin
McPherson
Miller
Olsen, S.

Omann
Onnen
Ozment
Pauly
Piepho
Poppenhagen
Quist
Redalen
Reee
Richter
Rose
Schafer
Schreiber
Seaberg

Shennan
Sviggum
Thiede
Thorson
Tjomhom
Tompkins
Valan
Valento
Waltman
Zaffke
Spk. Jennings, D.

Those who voted in the negative were:

Anderson, G.
Battaglia
Beard
Begicb
Brandl
Brinkman
Brown
Carlson, L.
Clark
Cohen
ElioH
Ellingson

Greenfield
Jaros
Kahn
Kalis
Kelly
Knuth
Kostohrvz
Krueger
Lieder
Long
McEachern
Metzen

Mione Peterson
Munger Piper
Murphy Price
Nelson, D. Quinn
Nelson, K. Rest
Neuenschwander Rice
Norton Riveness
O'Connor Rodoeovich
Ogren Sarna
Osthoff Scheid
Otis Schoenfeld
Pappas Segal

Simoneau
Skoglund
Solberg
Sparby
Staten
Tomlinson
Tunheim
Voss
Welle
Wenzel
Wynia

The motion prevailed and the Skoglund motion was laid on
the table.

H. F. No. 31 was referred to the Committee on Taxes.

MESSAGES FROM THE SENATE

The following messages were received from the Senate :

Mr. Speaker:

I hereby announce the adoption by the Senate of the following
Senate Concurrent Resolution, herewith transmitted:
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Senate Concurrent Resolution No.1, A concurrent resolution
relating to the adoption of temporary joint rules.

PATRICK E. FLAHAVEN, Secretary of the Senate

SUSPENSION OF RULES

Levi moved that the rules be so far suspended that Senate
Concurrent Resolution No. 1 be now considered and be placed
upon its adoption. The motion prevailed.

SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTION NO. 1

A Senate concurrent resolution relating to the adoption of
temporary joint rules.

Be It Resolved, by the Senate of the State of Minnesota, the
House of Representatives concurring:

The Joint Rules of the Senate and the House of Representa­
tives for the 78rd session are adopted as the temporary joint
rules of the 74th session, to be effective until the adoption of
Permanent Joint Rules by the Senate and the House of Repre­
sentatives.

Levi moved that Senate Concurrent Resolution No.1 be now
adopted.

The question was taken on the adoption of Senate Concurrent
Resolution No. 1 and the roll was called. There were 126 yeas
and 0 nays as follows:

Those who voted in the affirmative were:

Anderson, G.
Anderson, R.
Backlund
Battaglia
Beard
Becklin
Begich
Bennett
Bishop
Blatz
Boerboom
Boo
Brandl
Brinkman
Brown
Burger
Carlson, D.
Carlson, J.
Carlson. L.
Clark

Clausnitzer
COh(,D
DenOuden
Dimler
Dyke
Elioff
Ellingson
Erickson
Fjoslien
Forsythe
Frederick
Frederickson
Frerichs
Greenfield
Gruenes
Gutknecht
Halberg
Hartinger
Hartle
Haukoos

Heap
Himle
Jacobs
Jaros
Jennings. L.
Johnson
Kahn
Kalis
Kelly
Kiffmeyer
Knickerbocker
Knuth
Kostohryz
Krueger
Kvam
Levi
Lieder
Long
Marsh
McDonald

McEachern Pappas
Mclaughlin Pauly
McPherson Peterson
Metzen Piepho
:Mione Piper
Munger Poppenhagen
Murphy Price
Nelson, D. Quinn
Nelson, K. Quist
Neuenschwander Redalen
Norton Rees
O'Connor Rest
Ogren Rice
Olsen, S. Richter
Olson. E. Riveness
Omann Rodosovich
Onnen Rose
Osthoff Sarna
Otis Schafer
O~ent Sch~d
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Schoenfeld
Schreiber
Seaberg
Segal
Shennan
Simoneau

Skoglund
Solberg
Sparby
Stanius
Staten

Sviggum
Thiede
Thorson
Tjornhom
Tomlinson

Tunheim
Valan
Valenta
Voss
Waltman

Welle
Wenzel
Wynia
Zaffte
Spk. Jennings, D.

The motion prevailed and Senate Concurrent Resolution No.
1 was adopted.

Mr. Speaker:

I hereby announce the adoption by the Senate of the following
Senate Concurrent Resolution, herewith transmitted:

Senate Concurrent Resolution No.2, A concurrent resolution
relating to parking space on the Capitol Approach and Aurora
Avenue for members of the Legislature and staff.

PATRICK E. F'LAHAVEN, Secretary of the Senate

SUSPENSION OF RULES

Levi moved that the rules be so far suspended that Senate
Concurrent Resolution No. 2 be now considered and be placed
upon its adoption. The motion prevailed.

SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTION NO. 2

A Senate concurrent resolution relating to parking space on
the Capitol grounds, Capitol Approach and Aurora Avenue for
members of the Legislature and staff.

Be It Resolved, by the Senate of the State of Minnesota, the
House of Representatives concurring:

The custodian of the Capitol shall reserve all parking space
necessary on the Capitol grounds, Capitol Approach and Aurora
Avenue for the use of the members and staff of the Legislature
for the 74th session of the Legislature, allowing reasonable
space for parking to the general public having business at the
Capitol. The Committee on Rules and Administration of the
Senate and the Committee on Rules and Legislative Adminis­
tration of the House of Representatives may designate neces­
sary personnel to assist the custodian of the Capitol in this
matter.

The Secretary of the Senate and the Chief Clerk of the House
of Representatives may deduct from the check of any legislator
or legislative employee in each year of the 74th session of the
Legislature a sum adequate to cover the exercise of the parking


